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I have written to some of you before imploring 
that the neurological adverse  reactions 
suffered by many thousands from the Covid 
vaccines be recognized by the FDA, CDC and 
vaccine manufacturers so that people like me 
who have been severely injured can get 
medical care. We need the medical community 
to be educated so they can acknowledge these 
reactions and try to help us. We need research 
to be done to understand what has happened to 
us and how to help us. 
We understand what an enormous problem the 
pandemic is.  We are a small piece of this 
massive problem but want to be addressed as 
well. As you are getting ready to approve these 
vaccines, please be transparent to all about the 
adverse reactions and stop hiding them. It is a 
tragedy that we have been so seriously injured, 
not acknowledged and abandoned by our 
medical community and our country.
If you were in our shoes, I’m sure you would 
feel as strongly as we do about these issues. 
We desperately need help and it is time to stop 
ignoring us.



I personally have been very ill for 7+ months 
now. My life has been robbed from me with no 
end in sight. I know that you have heard from 
many others like me with similar severe 
prolonged neurological reactions. Many 1000’s 
have reported to VAERS to no avail.
Please acknowledge these reactions and help 
us. I can’t believe such a travesty is occurring to 
so many people like me in this country. I believe 
the pandemic can be addressed and we can be 
helped simultaneously. These two are not 
mutually exclusive. Please do not forget those 
seriously injured by the covid vaccines. That is 
not the American way. 
Sincerely,
Danice Hertz MD

Sent from my iPhone

Addendum to FDA 
correspondence: 
4 physicians including myself and Brianne 
Dressen had a zoom meeting with Lori 


